Sara Peterson

From: RICHARD WEIN <rjanwein@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 11:07 AM

To: Sara Peterson

Cc: RICHARD WEIN

Subject: Submission of Letter of Interest for the Vacant Assembly Seat

In accordance with the legal notice set forth by the Assembly and

at the risk of appearing redundant--1, Richard Jan Wein, with the full knowledge that my fate is Alea lacta Est,
submit my name as a person interested in the vacant Assembly seat.

Surprise me,

Richard Jan Wein

P.S. As we previously discussed, there is no further documentation that needs to be submitted.
Let me know if that has changed.



